LONDONASSEMBLY

Chairman of the London Assembly



Sir Edward Lister
Chief of Staff and Deputy Mayor for Planning
City Hall
The Queens Walk
London, SE1 2AA

City Hall The Queen's Walk London SE1 2AA Switchboard: 020 7983 4000

Minicom: 020 7983 4458 Web: www.london.gov.uk

Our ref : Your ref :

Date: 18 February 2015

Dear Sir Edward

London Assembly Plenary Meeting – Further Alterations to the London Plan

I write, on behalf of the London Assembly, to thank you for attending the Assembly Plenary meeting on 6 February 2015 to answer Members' questions regarding the Further Alterations to the London Plan.

As you may recall, during the course of the meeting you and Stewart Murray undertook to:

- Provide an update on the status of the successful 'mini Holland' bids;
- Consider a review of the proposals in the London Plan in relation to incineration; and
- Request from London boroughs the provision of data to identify how many non-ground floor family properties were being built.

I look forward to hearing from you in relation to those matters.

Gr Um

I have enclosed a draft transcript of the question and answer session and if you have any amendments of a factual nature or if there is anything else in relation to this session which you wish to discuss, please contact John Barry, Principal Committee Manager, on 020 7983 4425 or at john.barry@london.gov.uk. In the meantime, the transcript will be published on the GLA's website as a draft, until it is confirmed by the Assembly at the next appropriate meeting.

I have written in similar terms to Stewart Murray.

Yours sincerely

Roger Evans AM

Chairman of the London Assembly

Direct telephone: 020 7983 6576 Fax: 020 7983 4419 Email: roger.evans@london.gov.uk